
 
 

‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’ 
23rd November 2018 - Our “Value for life” is Trust 

When I am afraid, I put my trust in you. Psalm 56:3 

 

 Head Teacher’s Hello: 
 

What a MAMMOTH exhibition! Sorry a little pun there, but what an amazing event. The children were 

so knowledgeable about the stone-age and were very professional from the greeting and programme to 

the fossil making and meeting “Mary Anning” herself. What a fabulous way to express and present 

learning, I am sure you will agree. Much more of this to come I am sure.  

Next Friday we hope to be inundated with bottles for our bottle tombola and thanks to YOU and the 

P.T.A. raising funds to pay for our stage we might actually have one for the Christmas productions to 

come this year…Yay! More news on this to follow. Remember our door is always open for questions or 

concerns. Mrs Mowbray. 

It was with sadness on Monday that we heard the news that our church warden Mr Jeff 

Chambers had suffered a heart attack and died this week. I am sure you will join me in extending our 

condolences to his family at this time. Jeff was a very dedicated and caring member of our Glazebury 

Family.  His funeral is being held at All Saints Church in Glazebury at 2pm on Thursday 29th 

November. 

  This year’s annual Toy Service will be held at All Saints Church on Sunday 2nd December 

at 11:00am. It would be appreciated if toys brought to this service are left unwrapped and are brand 

new. All Christmas gifts brought to this service will be donated to St. Joseph’s Family Centre in 

Warrington.  Thanks in advance for your kind donations 

   

Photographs - please can I remind all parents not to take photographs whilst on school 
premises.  This applies to all performances, assemblies, events or just generally around school.  Please 
don’t take photographs of your own child either as there may be other children in the background. 
 
Photograph Orders – please can I remind all parents that if you wish to order a school photograph of 
your child, return your Academy envelope with full payment to the office by Monday 26th latest as the 
orders are being collected on Monday. 
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Non-uniform day is next Friday 30th November.  Please can all children come to school 
dressed in their own clothes and bring a bottle donation for the Christmas fair.  Anything bottle from 
Shampoo to Champagne.  Thanks in advance. 
 

Decorated Xmas Jars – I hope you all received the flyer last week about the Decorated Jam 
Jar Tombola.  Please return your decorated filled jam jars to school no later than Monday 10th 
December. 
 

Conway – Year 5 parent/carer meeting – reminder there is a parent/carer meeting on 
Monday 26th November find out about next year’s exciting year 5 residential. 

 

 

 

 

 Come along to our exciting After School Club where you can have fun 
with your friends or relax and read a book.  A light snack is served and the activities we 
have planned for the first week back from half term as follows: 
 

Day Focus Task Also Available 

Monday Arts & Crafts Jigsaws, football, basketball, small world play, tray 
puzzles 

Tuesday Decorating 
Biscuits 

Chalks outside, card puzzles, colouring drawing, 
construction 

Wednesday Film Night Board games, Lego mat, Top Trumps, Giant bubbles 

Thursday Outdoor Sports 
(weather 
Permitting) 

Giant snakes & ladders, small world play, building 
blocks, pool 

Friday Talent Show Giant Jenga, construction, board games, cars 

Every afternoon session children will be supported with their homework & reading 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

Whole school attendance so far this academic year is 96.11% 
Glazebury School attendance target is 96% 

 
Attendance for Week Commencing 19th November 2018: 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Prescott - Reception attendance    96.11% 

Mr Snelson - Year 1 attendance    87.5% 

Mr Snelson - Year 2 attendance  96.53% 

Mrs Goman- Year 3 attendance  98.99% 

Mrs Goman- Year 4 attendance  98.29% 

Mrs Lees-Smith - Year 5 attendance  97.39% 

Mrs Wall - Year 6 attendance  98.52% 

Merit Award 

Oliver Cox 

Super writing this week 

Marco Francioli 

For excellent work in his English lessons 

William Venables 

For being so responsible, polite and 

sensible on his stall during our Stone 

Age Exhibition 

Bethan Smith 

For trying really hard in Maths and 

English 

 

 

      Golden Ticket Winners:      

Class 1: Annabelle, Beau, Camilla, Evan, Grace, Gemima, Isla, Lewis, Lincoln, Mason, 

Max, Oliver, Olivia B, Rory, Sammy, Sophie, Toby, Xanthe 

Class 2: Theo, Sophia, Sienna, Arthur, Daniel, Freya, Fynn, Gabrielle, George, 

Isabella, Jack, Joseph, Layla, Luca, Lucie, Maisie, Marco, Noah F, Noah H, Noah W, 

Riley, Sanam, Tyler 

Class 3: All of class 3! Harrison x 3 

Class 4: Bethan, Charles, Charlie, Emmie, Eva, Gabriella, Harriett, Loretta, Sam, 

Stanley, Tyler, William, Zach, Archie, Charlie B, Charlie W, Chloe, Faith R, Lily 

Good Learning Behaviour 

Sophie Ollerton 

Growing in confidence and always 

trying her best 

Ella Boydell 

Fabulous effort in all her subjects 

Maggie Pitt 

For sharing her knowledge so well 

during our Stone Age Exhibition 

Zachary Rushton 

For mature attitude in class 
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